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Hello this is  Mayor Joe Wynkoop and I would like to invite you to our next Town Council Meeting on June 12th. 
We serve a great dinner starting at 5:30 p.m. in the Townhall so that everyone can meet Your Council Members 
and Town Clerk and other residents that attend the meeting.  Even if you cannot stay for the meeting that 
starts at 7:00 p.m. Please come and have dinner and sit and talk for a little while.  Dinner this month is Herb 
Roasted Pork Loin, Cucumber & Tomato Salad, Black Eyed Peas, White Rice w/Tomato Gravy, Cornbread and 
assorted Cookies. Also at the beginning of the meeting we ask if anyone has a topic they would like to discuss 
with the Town Council that is not on the agenda to come up at this time, this way you do not have to stay the 
whole meeting if you do not have the time. Hope to see you at our Dinner and Council Meeting on June 12th. 
This month's Town Council meeting there will be discussion on the following  topics: 
 
1. Amended and Restated Interlocal Agreement with Lake County regarding the County Wide Emergency  Net-

work  Radios. 
2. Amended and Restated Interlocal Agreement with Lake County Relating to Local Option Fuel Tax 
3. Interlocal Agreement with Lake County for Storm Debris Removal  
4. Resolution 2018-06 Fire Assessment Fee 
5. Ordinance 2018-03 Relating to Accessory Structures  
6. Ordinance 2018-04 Relating to Construction Specifications for Pavement in Parking and Loading Areas.  
7. Ordinance 2018-05 Relating to Sidewalk Widths and Timing of Construction 
8. Ordinance 2018-07 Comprehensive Plan Amendment Including Archeological and Historic Resources Element 
9.  Board Reports 
  

*****NEW UTILITY BILL ONLINE PAYMENT PROCESS***** 

The Town of Montverde is pleased to offer a new and improved process to pay your Utility Bill Online. 

Go to www.mymontverde.com and click on the Water Faucet.  This will bring you to a new page and in the 
lower left hand of the page, enter your WEB ID, which is located on your bill (Town Hall can provide your 
WEB ID if needed) on the next line enter the first four (4) letters of the Last Name of the Account Holder 
then hit Next.  This will take you to your account page and you will be able to review your bill and make your 
payment.  If you have saved the old payment site in your favorites, please delete it and save the new site.  

Should you need further assistance, please contact Town Hall at (407) 469-2681.  

A BIG THANK YOU to the Montverde United Methodist Church, the First Baptist Church of Montverde and the Cemetery Board 

Members Rusty Meyer, Janet Davis and Ginny Konoty for the Memorial Day Event held May 26, 2018 to honor our Veterans.   

http://www.mymontverde.com


ADD A BUCK PROGRAM  

Don’t forget the "ADD A BUCK” program which helps our local food drive.  If you are able you can add a “BUCK OR 
TWO” to your Water Bill when you make your payment, Town Hall will take all the extra "BUCKS" and send them 
to our local food bank account at Second Food Harvest.  The food is distributed to many people that could use a 

helping hand.  Many Thanks for your help with this effort, together we can make a difference. 

LIBRARY NEWS 

This month kicks off our Summer Reading Program! If you haven’t yet gotten a Summer Reading Packet you 

can drop by the Library anytime to get yours while supplies last. This year we will be meeting every other 

Tuesday on June 19th, July 3, 17th and 31st at 11:00 a.m. However, feel free to come by anytime to spin the 

prize wheel if you have read seven days in a row. Cleaning out the house this summer? We take book and 

DVD donations all year round! We can even give you a tax receipt to make some money back. Most of our 

collection has been donated and it continues to grow. Hope you have a great summer!   Kathleen & Erin 

FRIENDS OF MONTVERDE BINGO 

Come early to get a seat!!   There was a full house at BINGO in May.  Join us Friday, June 15th for 

a fun filled evening!!!  Dinner begins at 5:30 p.m.  This month dinner will be: Slow Cooked Roast 

Beef served with Roasted Root Vegetables, Rich Beef Gravy, Fresh Baked Bread w/Butter for $7.00  

There will also be assorted desserts and beverages available for purchase.   Bingo begins at 7:00 

p.m.  and is held at the Community Building located at 17436 Division St.  Contact Joe Wynkoop at 

407-496-1673 for information.  

YARD DEBRIS PROCEDURES  

Place all garden and yard trash - including tree and shrub trimmings, grass clippings, palm 
fronds, and small tree branches - either in a 32 gallon trash can or commingled with garbage 
in a 96 gallon container, or in a suitable plastic bag. Shrubs, branches, limbs and palm fronds 
should not exceed four feet in length, and must be bundled and tied. No single item, can, bag 
or tied bundle should exceed 50 pounds in weight, other than the 96 gallon container. No 
more than four cans, bags or bundles may be set out for collection at one time. 
Excessive amounts or bulk yard trash items: If more than four cans, bags or  tied bun-
dles of yard trash need to be set out, or piles of heavy logs and/or stacks of wood fencing, 
please contact Waste Pro at 352-366-0352 to schedule a quote. Once payment is received, 
WastePro will schedule a rear loader collection vehicle or claw truck to collect excessive/
bulk yard trash material. 

It’s HURRICANE SEASON, ARE YOU READY? 

Have you signed up for the Town’s new Notification System CODERED?   If not, please register your cell phone, 

home phone and/or email with CODE RED for General and Emergency Communications.  If you need assistance, 

please contact Brenda at Town Hall (407) 469-2681 and she will be happy to assist you.  You can also sign up  today 

by using the following link:https://public.coderedweb.com/cne/en-US/BF66D3536CDB 

https://public.coderedweb.com/cne/en-US/BF66D3536CDB

